
MD Renewal Reminder 
 

 

Our MD licensees are reminded that MD 
licenses will expire at midnight on November 
30, 2024. Notices will be sent in late August to 
announce the opening of the window to submit 
renewals. Unless you are newly licensed in 
Vermont or one of the special exceptions 
applies (e.g., military deployment or full-time 
participation in ACGME training), you will need 
to have completed 30 hours of AMA PRA 
Category 1 CME. All licensees must have one 

hour of qualifying CME on hospice, palliative care, and/or pain management services. If 
you have a DEA registration, you must also have two hours on controlled substance 
prescribing. Check the Rule (see 24.1.6) for more detail on what is required for the 
controlled substance course. Licensees who have not completed the required CME 
may still renew but must submit a plan for completing missing credits.   

 

 

 

 

https://hzifam8ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IDsgMwXtIkgLQ-jGXMmTZlrbe6K2gpgiz2ZeoJIFFxALVn7WXg9D_yfHl-871ykHLqkNTGl2BIm8SNdkhRnCLbSTsTYOh6yVqm_pDpXyPrep5CSRueuD8vtgNjvTeFHWVzfuZUuExPFco5MblKRqRjmD9u9obSNytEoRI6JnnbUEpetlDgV_-Qvl6GfN5PHWyxRZx66XQjO7JDQtdLHBOqnsA-Q-ruFE1hICYYLCvgkrXfkBGilYF2p51ijGhDmD&c=G3uoqRV5iwUIZWa815Ti1JfzlJPN1yfO9pzPscynRvgP7CXQwAhASw==&ch=kvG_wPDAySgjTGuEpvpgkZPz18tlbc0cXhLK19lItQ10sqUi0l5-Vw==

